To Whom it May Concern,

Through this SUP for the Sale of Used Goods we’re requesting the ability to sell used books in
our bookshop - A House With Books. Since our opening in Feb 2023 we’ve only sold new books
due to the prior zoning of our building, but now with the updates we would really like to offer
used and rare books to our customers. We truly feel like this will only diversify our inventory and
the customers we’re able to draw in. Some bookstore patrons strictly buy used and/or rare
books and in order to fulfill our goal of becoming a well-rounded, full service bookstore this shift
is vital to our business. We will still continue to sell mainly new books and will not be buying
books from customers - the used book inventory will either be donated or sourced directly by
our staff.

We don’t foresee any negative effects in regard to this expansion of inventory and feel it will only
enrich A House With Books'’ reputation as Keller’s local bookshop and help to continue to draw
in visitors from around the state. Thank you so much for your support and consideration!

Hayley Smith
Owner
A House With Books

1101 Bear Creek Parkway
Suite 3123

Keller, TX 76248
ahousewithbooks@gmail.com




SUP - Used Goods Sales at A House With Books

1101 Bear Creek Parkway
Suite 3123
Keller, TX 76248

Operating Hours:
Tuesday - Thursday 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Friday & Saturday 10:00 a.m. -6:00 p.m.

www.ahousewithbooks.com // @ahousewithbooksshop on Instagram
Hayley Smith - Owner & Keller Resident
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